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Media Alert    

26 April 2018 

COMMUNITY CALLED TO MEET ABOUT NEW DAM EMERGENCY 
WARNING SYSTEM 

 

SunWater, operator of the Callide and Kroombit dams, is encouraging Biloela residents and 
the broader community to attend a briefing on a new dam emergency warning system. 

The new system is designed to alert residents living downstream of Callide and Kroombit 
Dams in the highly unlikely event of a dam failure. 

At the briefing, SunWater will explain the operation of a new siren system and the 
evacuation procedures required. 

The system will include a siren adjacent to the water storage tank on Earlsfield Street, a siren 
on Linkes Road as well as electronic ‘Road Subject to Flooding’ signs on Linkes Road, 
adjacent to Callide Creek.  

The new dam emergency warning system would only sound in the highly unlikely event of a 
dam failure, indicating that residents should proceed to Banana Shire Council’s nominated 
assembly point, the Biloela Civic Centre on Rainbow St. 

All Biloela residents are encouraged to attend this meeting: 

 

SunWater Emergency Warning System Community Meeting 

Tuesday 1 May, 5:30pm 

Biloela Civic Centre 

96 Rainbow Street, Biloela 

 

For more information, visit 
http://www.sunwater.com.au/development/projects/emergency-warning-system-
installation or call SunWater’s Customer Service Hotline on 13 15 89.  
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